Statement by the delegation of the Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia


Thank you, Mr. President, 


The Delegation of the Republic of Macedonia would like to applaud to you, Mr. President and to the Delegation of Austria for the untiring efforts that brought this Conference a success. We would also like to acknowledge the very important contribution of the President of the Main Committee, Madam Warzazi, and the President of the Drafting Committee, Ambassador Saboia. And of course, of the Secretary-General, Dr. Fall, and his diligent secretariat. 


My delegation, Mr. President, is pleased with the results achieved. It is difficult at this moment to judge whether the Conference could have done more for the promotion and protection of all human rights, in particular for the need to enhance the effectiveness of the UN mechanisms, its central topic. We hope that various ideas, proposals initiated here, in Vienna, will be further discussed by the General Assembly of the United Nations and by other appropriate bodies of the international community. 


Vienna discussions have proved, beyond any doubt, that the UN mechanisms for human rights, for the implementation of adopted obligations under various Conventions and for drafting new instruments, such as for instance UN Convention the Rights of Persons Belonging to the National or Ethnic, Religious and Linguistic Minorities, need further improvement. The Final Document of the Vienna Conference represents an outstanding contribution, Mr. President, and we are deeply convinced that it will inspire future endeavours in this regard. 


I thank you, Mr. President. 

